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Welcome to the October edition of our monthly newsletter! Brothers have just finished up midterms 
and have crossed the halfway mark for the semester! 

Two weeks ago we held Derby Days, our annual fundraising event, and raised just short of $1,000 
which was donated to the Huntsman Cancer Foundation, which is 
one of the premier cancer research institutes in the country. Our 
two main events was an all you can eat crepe feed and a car smash 
with both taking place at the Sigma Chi house. The car smash 
event was organized by brother Jarrett Louwagie who was able to 
find two vehicles which were donated to 
us for free. Participants paid five dollars to 
smash a vehicle with a sledge hammer or 
axe and was a great way for students to 
get rid of stress before the midterms 
began the following week. 

On October 13, the 3rd annual Alumni vs 
Active football game was held at Roosevelt Park. It was a hard fought battle 
by both teams but the Alumni won the official first game and took home the 
trophy. I will add that there was a second game played immediately after 
which the actives handily won. An alumni held a watch party at their home 

for everyone to watch the Bison football game 
afterwards and provided food and snacks for 
everyone which was very appreciated by the 
active members. We are looking forward to next 
years match up! 

On October 25th the Fargo/Moorhead Alumni Sigma Chi chapter is having 
an outing at Fargo Billiards and Gastropub at 7 p.m and they encourage 
any alumni in the area to attend! 

Initiation will take place this Saturday, October 20 at 8 a.m and will be 
located at the Sigma Chi house found at 1250 12th St N. We will be 
initiating six new brothers and would love to have as many alumni there as 
possible. Please be there by 7:45 a.m if you are able to attend.  
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